
Keep praying for our
summer mission trip

Men's Breakfast 3/1 and 4/5
All, Cars 101 with Jay 3/16
Women's Event 3/29 

Youth Service
The Youth band has been working hard and it has not gone unnoticed.

There may be a future Sunday morning worship song led by them in the

services. This is still getting worked out but it is very exciting!

Operation Christmas Child (OCC) is collecting small toys for boys the

month of March. You can bring super balls, small fishing kits, matchbox

cars, and other things for this project and drop them off at the

collection point in the youth room. This is a simple way to help a child

have a great Christmas!

We will have an opportunity in the future to go door to door in the

church's neighborhood inviting people to church. Keep an eye out for

this opportunity as we warm up and get closer to Easter.

Wednesday evenings 6:15-7:30 in the Youth Center

Topics being worked out. Show up for a surprise!
3/5 Nate teach, Frank game
3/12 Dennis teach, Nate game
3/19 Frank teach MS/Ben teach HS, Wyndi game
3/26 Frank teach HS/Ben teach MS, Kim game

Youth Group
Students in grades 6-12 are encouraged to join us for
fellowship, worship, discipleship, games, and snacks!

Youth Leaders: Frank Harper, Dennis Hansen, Ben Barclay,
Nate and Chrissy Milhans, Wyndi Slattery, Kim Godbey

Events

Trips



High School Grades 9-12: Room B156
Frank Harper, Adriana Laughrin, Kim Godbey, Joe Kelly

Middle School Girls Grades 6-8: Room B162 
Erin Long, Kenna Rentmeester

Middle School Boys Grades 6-8: Room B163
Jeff Pogrant

Spring Study: 1 & 2 Peter, Jude

Sunday School
Sunday mornings 9:30-10:30

We currently have the following needs in youth ministry:

Adult chaperones for events
Prayers for our youth
Prayers for the summer mission trip date to solidify
soon.
Adult helpers/chaperones for the youth mission trip in
summer

Contact Nate Milhans for more information, 920-750-4979

Youth Ministry Needs



CARS 101 With Jay

Cars 101 is a great time to learn some skills, get your
hands dirty, and try some things you may not have ever

tried before.
Jay Abits is our professional lead on this adventure.  He opens up

the shop facilities of Freedom High School for us to learn and
enjoy.

Who? – All youth, and parents welcomed as well. Jay will
provide two sessions, one guys and one girls, with the group not
there spending time together at church.
When? – March 16th from 12-4
Where? – Start and end at VBC, transport provided to Freedom
High School and back.
What? – Wear clothes that can get dirty, lunch if not eaten
already, and a willingness to try new things.
Sign up on the board if interested. . . you wont want to miss it!



MEN’S EVENTS

ATTENTION:  All guys 14 and up!
Grab your dad, brother, uncle, grandpa, neighbor and come to the

men’s events because you are the future men of the church.

Men gather at VBC the first Saturday of each month for a breakfast,
fellowship, worship, and a teaching directed at men.

Men’s breakfast – Saturday 3/1 from 8am-930am.  The current series
is on the “Lesser Known Characters of Easter”.   This month’s focus is
on Judas and taught by Pastor Larry.
Save the date for April. 4/5, 8am-930am
No need to sign up, just show up and enjoy!



WOMEN’S EVENTS

ATTENTION:  All young ladies 14 and up!
Grab your mom, sister, aunt, grandma, neighbor and friends and plan to

attend the Woman’s Mini-Retreat.  This is a great way for our young
ladies to meet and grow closer to other women in the church.

Women will be gathering at VBC to learn, worship, pray and enjoy some
fellowship.  The theme will be, “Side by side, together for the gospel”

Women’s One Day Retreat – Saturday 3/29 from 815am-4pm.
Sign up at https://valleyconnex.org/womens-ministry/
The cost for the retreat is $35.00 and includes morning refreshments,
lunch, snacks and beverages. You will be able to make your lunch choice
when you register.

***Dead line to resister is March 21ST***
See the full details in the sign up.

https://valleyconnex.org/womens-ministry/

